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Enforcement of Parking Restrictions in City of Parksville 
 
Effective August 4, bylaw compliance will resume ticketing for parking infractions. In March, the Bylaw 
Enforcement COVID-19 order came into effect through the office of the Minister of Public Safety and Solicitor 
General. At this time, the City responded to changing demands during the height of the pandemic and 
suspended ticketing unless it was a safety issue. During this time, bylaw compliance issued warning tickets only.  
 
The City has been monitoring the parking situation and now that our City is much busier with many services 
returning to normal, will once again enforce parking restrictions and issue tickets. 
 
Common parking infractions include, but are not limited to:  

• Overtime parking  
• Parking against signage  
• Parking in a disabled space with no permit displayed  
• Parking too close to a driveway, crosswalk or fire hydrant  
• Parking in a commercial loading zone  

 
As a reminder, the City uses signage to indicate parking limitations. Please do not rely on painted curbs or 
other indicators. 
 
The City’s finance department is open for limited in-person services for payments and purchase of bus passes, 
garbage tags and tickets/licence fees. All other City business is by appointment and walk-in services are not 
available. To book an appointment, call 250 248-6144 or refer to contact info on our website. Finance is open 
Monday to Friday, 9 am to noon and 1 pm to 3 pm. 
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For more information: 
Deb Tardiff, Manager of Communications  
dtardiff@parksville.ca 
250 954-3073 

 
 

http://www.parksville.ca/
http://instagram.com/parksvillecity
http://twitter.com/city_parksville
http://facebook.com/cityparksville
http://www.letstalkparksville.ca
mailto:dtardiff@parksville.ca

